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Zagreb, 7
th
 February 2012  

 
ZAGREB STOCK EXCHANGE 
Ivana Lučića 2a 
10000 Zagreb  
     

 
 
 
Subject: Notification about the concluded contract 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
we are pleased to inform you that Dalekovod d.d. has entered into contract with Hrvatske  
autoceste d.o.o. as the employer, for the performance of conservation and re-laying of 
electric power lines and telecommunication lines works on motorways A8 and A9 – “Istarski 
ipsilon”, amounting to 2.304.840,42 HRK (VAT included). 
 
The works mentioned include re-laying of low voltage network, telecommunication cables, 
and overhead power lines at the rated voltage of 10 kV and 110 kV, while the conclusion date 
is set to 30th April 2012.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Dalekovod d.d. 
 
 
 
 


